
-----Original Message----- 
From: Himanshu Shah < >  
Sent: 2022/12/05 6:20 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]G-Force Urban Planners Application for an Official Plan and Zoning By-law 
Amendment Address: 9445 Clarkway Drive City File #: OZS-2022-0019 W 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that 
you do not trust or are not expecting. 
 
 
Hello, 
We would like to submit the application and our concern against the amendment @ 9445 Clarkway drive, 
city file no# OZS-2022-0019w We are not in favour to develop the green land. As a Canadian citizen it’s 
our moral responsibility to support the environment and mother  Nature. 
We are strongly believing that  this propose development will affect the neighbourhood and increase the 
safety risk. 
 
Thanks 
Himanshu shah 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


